Lewisham

Applying to start
primary school 2020-21

Information about admissions arrangements

Sign up for free email reminders with application tips at

www.lewisham.gov.uk/primaryadmissions



Is your child due to start primary school
in September 2020?

If your child permanently lives in the UK and was
born between 1 September 2015 and 31 August
2016, you can apply for a Reception place for
September 2020.

Before you apply you should:

® Research your local primary schools

® visit schools you want to apply for

® carefully check the admissions criteria for
schools you are interested in.

From 1 September 2019, visit our website for
everything you need to know about applying for
primary school places, including:

® schools that are in the borough and are closest
to you

how to apply for a school place

how decisions are made

what happens after you apply

important dates in the application process.

Deciding which schools to apply for

The first step is to decide which schools you

would like to apply for. There are many good and
outstanding primary schools in the Lewisham
borough. Find out about these schools and see
which are nearest to you at www.lewisham.gov.uk/
primaryschools.

Check if your child is likely to be offered

a place at a school

If there are more applicants for a school than places
available, we use the admissions criteria to decide
who should be offered a place. The criteria vary
from school to school. You should use them to

find out if your child has a good chance of being
offered a place at the schools you prefer.

How to apply

You need to apply online at www.eadmissions.
org.uk. You can apply for up to six schools,
either in Lewisham or outside the borough.

You must not put independent schools on your
application. You must list the schools you wish
to apply for in preference order. You can apply
online from 1 September 2019 and must apply
by the closing date on 15 January 2020.

When you will find out which school
your child has been offered a place at
You will get an email on the evening of national
offer day, Thursday 16 April 2020. It will tell you
where your child has been offered a place and how
to accept the offer.

From 1 September 2019, you can find all the
information you need to apply for primary
school places at www.lewisham.gov.uk/
primaryadmissions. If you cannot find the
information you need, call us on020 8314 8282
(Tuesday-Thursday 9am-1pm).

Children and young people with special
educational needs and disabilities

Most children and young people with special
educational needs and disabilities can get the
support they need at local mainstream schools.

If your child has an education, health and care
plan, you need to follow a different process.
Find out more at www.lewisham.gov.uk/
SENadmissions.
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